Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: homeless evictions
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 
This is an information request relating to the number of homeless individuals who have been evicted from accommodation within the council’s remit in order to make way for migrants and asylum seekers.
 
Please include the information for just the current financial year, 2022/23
· The number of homeless individuals who have been evicted from council-funded or council run spaces in accommodation within the council’s remit in order to make way for migrants and asylum seekers. 
Answer:

Leicester City Council have not evicted any homeless individuals from council-funded or council run accommodation within the council’s remit in order to make way for migrants and asylum seekers.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
